Memo

To: Plan Commission

Fr: Trevor Fuller, Planning and Zoning Administrator

Re: DISCUSSION OF BICYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN PLAN

Date: October 19, 2016

The Ad Hoc Bicycle and Pedestrian Committee is nearing a final draft of the Bicycle and Pedestrian Plan. Attached are draft maps of the proposed facilities that are being discussed by the committee. The maps of the proposed facilities have <u>not</u> been approved by the committee to date, but are an indication of what the committee has been discussing. The proposed facilities maps from the Comprehensive Plan (amended 2015) are also attached for reference.

The Plan Commission is asked to review the maps and provide any input for the committee at the meeting. A final draft of the maps will be included with the text for Plan Commission to review later this year.







